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David Engel

From: The Vasbys [kvasby@smallbytes.net]
Sent: Thursday, August 21, 2014 4:37 PM
To: Undisclosed-Recipient:;
Subject: Lincoln High Newsletter - 8/21/14
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Editor's note: 
  

Anyone know if Mr Cleworth is OK?   
His mailbox has been full for over a month. 

  

  
This week's topics: 

  
1.  Homecoming memories : 

  
2.  Have you ever auditioned for something? 

  
3.  Do you ever cook with wine as an ingredient?  What do you make? 

  
4.  Have you ever been a foster parent? 

  
5.  Have you ever diagnosed yourself using the internet?  Did the doctor confirm your diagnosis? 

  
6.  Where are you now and what have you been doing since you graduated from Lincoln High? 

  
and responses: 

  

  
  

Jan (Van Stedum) Decker - decker@netnitco.net 
  
Since I graduated from Lincoln, I married my husband, raised 4 kids in Elmhurst Il. I worked as a RN in a hospital . Then I 
moved to Crown Point, IN where I am so blessed to be able to live on a lake. I then switched to doing community hospice 

nursing and just recently lowered my hours to 4 days a week plus on call. Anyone else live in NW Indiana? 
  

  
Roger Fritz - fritzcat11@yahoo.com 

  
Spent two years at U of Wis -River Falls...Agriculture Engineering, then three at U of W.-Madison ...Civil Engineering. 

1970 to Aug 2012 worked 42 years and 5 days with same company (Bechtel Corp) doing heavy civil construction...mostly 
power plants and transit projects. 15 jobs in 10 locations (Tumwater Wa, Modesto Ca,San Francisco Va, Washington DC 

area twice, Milwaukee twice, Phoenix, AZ, Jubail Saudi Arabia, and Lakevile, Ma.)  My wife of 45 years and I are now 
retired at Union Hall Virginia. It's rural, on a large lake and the weather here is ideal. We are still adjusting to retirement 

and settling into a new house.  
  

I like this topic.  I often wonder if I have not crossed paths with former classmates and never knew it.   
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David Engel

From: The Vasbys [kvasby@smallbytes.net]
Sent: Tuesday, August 12, 2014 11:15 AM
To: Undisclosed-Recipient:;
Subject: Fw: Gary Flaminio update

  

 
  

Kathy Cole, Tiny, Judy Vasby at his home 6 years ago. 
  
----- Original Message -----  
From: Gary Flaminio  

 
Hi Kent, 

 
Gary (Tiny) asked me to send an update to the newsletter. 

 
On July 28th Gary's condition was changed to "life threatening". 

We were told that it could be as little as a month's time.  Gary 
is not afraid of death and looks forward to  meeting our Lord on 
the other side.  For those of you that believe in the Lord, Jesus 
Christ and the power of prayer, Gary and I are both asking that 

you would pray that He is merciful and would take him from 
this life sooner than later. 

 
After lunch is the best time to visit.  Please be aware that as 

things progress, he will sleep more.  A card with a memory from 
the "good old days" would also be nice.  I can put them on his 

bulletin boards.  They do not have phones in the rooms. 
 

    Gary Flaminio - Room 2315 
    Mount View Care Center 

    2400 Marshall Street 
    Wausau, WI 54403 

 
Thank you. 

 
Renee Flaminio 
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David Engel

From: The Vasbys [kvasby@smallbytes.net]
Sent: Monday, August 11, 2014 11:57 AM
To: Undisclosed-Recipient:;
Subject: Topics - LHS Newsletter - 8/14

 

  

1.  Things you did in school and would like to confess now. 
  

Statute of Limitations says you won't be held accountable any more. 
  

Editor had a master key to the high school during his Jr & Sr years.  Came in handy! 
  

Editor took a test tube with gasoline and moth crystals (to "supercharge" my gas tank) to math class.   
It broke when I dropped it on the floor.  We had to evacuate the class room for a while. 

  
Editor and a friend made gunpowder (polvo de escopeta) as a demonstration for Spanish class 

And we lit it!  That was before smoke detectors! 
  

Editor "snuck in" to 8th grade math teacher's desk and copied the answers to a few math problems out of her answer 
book. 

Only time the answer book had a wrong answer!  Teacher was really, really suspicious of me after that. 
  

  

2.  Quirky things our teachers did. 
  

Mr Eulberg continually working on his finger nails with his feet up on the desk and throwing erasers at you if you weren't 
paying attention. 

  
Mr Coulter rapping you on the head with his knuckle when he snuck up on you from behind. 

  

  

3.  Anyone playing lawn games this summer? 
  

Croquet, Jarts, Badminton, horseshoes, Bocci ball, etc? 
  

  

4.  Wool - You still own any wool clothing? 
Or, do you itch just thinking about it? 

  

  


